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June 10, 2022 

1Sent by Email 
Sent VIA Email: etobin@jamestowntribe.org 
 
Elizabeth Tobin 
Jamestown S’Klallam Tribe 
1033 Old Blyn Hwy 
Sequim, WA 98382 
 
REF: DOI-FWS-2022-000501 
 
Dear Elizabeth Tobin: 
 
This letter continues our response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request dated 
November 2, 2021 regarding the following: 
 

From January 1, 2015, all email records and correspondence related to the Jamestown 
S’Klallam Tribe’s Dungeness Bay Oyster Farm by USFWS Dungeness National Wildlife 
Refuge (DNWR) staff, including emails between Service staff, with other federal and 
state agencies (e.g., U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Environmental Protection Agency, 
Washington State Department of Ecology and Washington State Department of Natural 
Resources), nonprofit public interest groups (e.g., Protect the Peninsula’s Future, 
Coalition to Protect Puget Sound Habitat and Friends of the Dungeness National Wildlife 
Refuge) and private citizens. We would like copies of all electronic records and emails 
dating back to January 1, 2015. 

 
We are releasing to you today via Fileshare 275 records in full. We continue to review records 
and will release more in the future in rolling releases.  
 
If you have any questions about our response to your request, you may contact me by email at 
john_declerck@fws.gov, or by mail at U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service; ATTN: FOIA Office; 
5275 Leesburg Pike; MS: IRTM; Falls Church, VA 22041. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
   
  John De Clerck 
  FWS HQ FOIA Office 
  Alaska, Sacramento, Portland Coordinator 
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